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November 5, 2001

Ed Hart

SHARE

c/o Applied Physics Laboratory 

11100 Johns Hopkins Road

Laurel, MD 20723

Dear Ed,

The National Committee for Information Technology Standards (NCITS) would like to honor you with a 2001 Merit Award at the November 13, 2001 dinner celebrating the 40th anniversary of NCITS.

I can state unequivocally that you earned this recognition for lending to us your experience, knowledge and political skill in the activities of L2 and ISO/IEC JTC 1 SC 2. It is such a pleasure that we can honor the people who inspire us and teach us as much as you have. We are very grateful for your involvement in NCITS.

All of us at NCITS look forward to seeing you and your family at the awards dinner and deeply appreciate your continuing contributions.

Yours truly, 

Kate McMillan

Senior Director, ITI Standards Operations

1250 Eye St NW - Suite 200

Washington DC 20005

